
 

 

CSSD                                                                                    6 June 2022 

 
NZAMD 
24 Sleeps to go!  Our examiner is Miss Patten and we have confirmed dates of 30th June to 3rd July 
but still waiting on the timetable. 
 
Please note no classes (unless emailed) to be held on Thursday 30th June and Friday 1st July due 
to examinations. 
 
APDA 
49 Sleeps to go!  Although not ideal these exams are on the first three days of Term 3 and I have 
made the tough decision not to run classes through the holidays.  My teaching staff need a break 
as this year has been very long (although gone very fast) so the plan is to come in the weekend 
prior to exams for a refresher/last class.  Therefore, please keep Saturday 23rd and Sunday 24th 
July available and I will issue a timetable soon. 
 
Exam timetable has been emailed to exam students for Monday 25th to Wednesday 27th July and 
our examiner is Miss Moody. 
 
ATTENDANCE/COVID 
Sadly, it is very rare that we have a full class of healthy students in attendance which has caused 
some headaches for teachers (obviously no one’s fault).   Because of this, our exam results may 
be lower than previous years but I am just thankful we have been able to continue with dance.  
Currently, there appears to be a wave of “Covid”  (or simple colds) going around so I am crossing 
fingers it will be over before our actual exams!   
 
EXTRA LESSSONS 
Extra lessons have now started and each week this differs so please note I have not issued a 
“school email” outlining, but rather dance classes have been emailed separately.   I will also put 
friendly reminders on our FB page. 
 
I am unable to offer private lessons this year but if any students wish to practice in their own time 
at the studio please don’t hesitate to ask? 
 
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact? 
 
Thanks, Caroline 

 


